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Please support this motion. So many of us are priced out of
traditional rental housing and then a vehicle becomes the next
logical, safe choice. It turns into a longer-term solution due to
extreme lack of low-income housing in Los Angeles. The
continued passing of the Oversized Vehicle Ordinance only
moves vehicles around, creates excessive parking tickets, and
hardship. Los Angeles does not have a system of repairs, adequate
safe parking or low-income housing solutions for the vehicle
housed population. After receiving parking tickets, which many
vehicle housed people can't afford to pay and most need
assistance using the CAPP program. This assistance isn't provided
by the continuum of care social services. We need to address this
more humanely.



